
Eastbrook Primary Academy 
Headteacher: Mrs J Sherlock 

Tel: 01273 874050 
Email: office@eastbrook.w-sussex.sch.uk 
Website: www.eastbrook.w-sussex.sch.uk 

 

Manor Hall Road, Southwick, West Sussex BN42 4NF 

  

         16th October 2018        

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

We have organised a road safety workshop for all the children in Y1 and Y2 on 

Wednesday 31st October. 

 Road Safety Magician David Tricks, will explain to the children about road 

safety in a fun but informative way. This is especially important as at present as 

we still have no crossing patrol person outside school on Manor Hall Road. This is 

a West Sussex County Council position and we  have not been informed if or 

when the position will be filled. 

We would like to ask for a donation of £2.00 per child to cover the costs of the 

workshop. 

Yours sincerely 

Mrs J Sherlock 

Head teacher 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Y1/2 Road Safety workshop    Wednesday 31st October 

 

Name of child………………………………………………………………………… Class………….. 

 

I enclose £2.00 as a donation for the workshops/ I have paid on Parent Pay. 

 

Signed………………………………………………………………………. Parent/Carer 
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